
PEM BOARD NOTES FROM VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR ~ March 2016 

 

We have recruited several new volunteers, one being PEM’s very own Bob Swarthout 

 

We had beautiful recruitment posters made by students at Fisher that did a service project 

for us.  We have been displaying these at various community locations.  The students also 

held a paper towel drive at the school and we now have enough paper towels to keep us 

going for a long time!  A new group of students is going to hold a fund raiser with Alex 

and Ani. 

 

One of our housekeeping volunteers has told us that he must stop soon so we are looking 

for someone to come in twice a month.  Feel free to pass this need on to your churches 

and acquaintances. 

 

We will be holding an in-service training next month at Perinton Presbyterian church.  

This will also double as volunteer appreciation/pot luck dinner.  Attendance at these bi-

annual meetings has continued to increase which is encouraging as we cover important 

aspects of caregiving and address questions and concerns from our volunteers. 

 

We are eagerly looking forward to the return of our snow birds, many who take regular 

shifts during the rest of the year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Laurie Eisele 

Volunteer Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 


